From: bob bolen

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org

Cc: Bob Bolen

Subject: Letter to city council members in opposition to Item #23 20-1712
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:27:41 PM

Attachments: Main Street closure proposal letter to the City Council.pdf

Here are two letters to the City council members, one with signatures, to be added to their packet for
tonight's meeting. Please note that the signatures are all from the second block of Main Street.

Thank you

Bob Bolen
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ATTENTION ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS
RE: ITEM #23 20-1712

This is to notify all Council Members that the closure of the Second Block was never taken to all
of the BID Stakeholders for a vote.

I can tell you for a fact that |, as both a property owner and a Business Owner (Huntington
Beach Realty), along with Suzie Smith (Makin Waves Salon), Jim Lane (Property Owner 125/127
Main Street), Ron and Bobby Abdelfattah ( Property Owners and owners of Jacks Surfboards),
Sergio Avila (owner of Avilas El Ranchito Restaurant, Rick Fignetti (Owner of Rockin Fig
Surfboards), Soon Oh {Owner of Beach Island), Jose Ruiz ( Franchisee of | Hop 200 Main Street
#116), Moe Kanoudi (Main Street Eyewear 200 Main St. #107), Marlene Daniels {(owner of the
Chocklate Factory (200 Main Street #106), Murat Koc (owner of Coaches Med Grill 200 Main
Street #105), Khalid Ali (owner of Ziggys on Main Street 200 Main Street #115), Fady Malek
(owner of Hot Spot Pizza 2051/2 Main Street), Ramez Ibrahm (Owner of Bomburger 200 Main
Street) and many other Main Street Merchants are not in favor of nor are they happy with the
closure of the second block of Main Street and the placement of Parklets that will be open to
the general public, including the homeless, and will not be a benefit to the local restaurants as
presented, on either a temporary or a permanent basis. We feel that staff has overstepped
their authority with this proposal and that it should be denied. Main Street Should be left
open to two-way traffic and that the proposed dining areas should be controlled by the
restaurants rather than be communal for anybody to sit there like it is across the street on
the second block. See attached sheet with signatures.

Sincerel

-

Bob Bolen
Property Owner and Business Owner.

Current Stake Holder and
Former Bid Board Member
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